
Revised Elders Minutes 
September 10, 2015 

 
 

Attending: Dianne Brim, Arden Kinser, Rob Woodard, Fran Krohn, Matt Wooley & Cathy King 
 

- Dianne opened the meeting in prayer 
- Rob gave a devotional on Evangelism-letting people know that they are not the “boss of 

themselves” 
- Praise & Prayer 

 Matt will email them to the group 
 

1) Elders budget updates 

 A large donation was made available to  the Outreach budget 

 The 2016 CG budget is due in November 

2) There has been no date set yet for the next CG corporate prayer time 

3) Update on NWYM elders release of West Hills church 

 Seven churches have made appeals for West Hills 

 The Administrative Council will hear the appeals and make the final decision 

4) Review of the August CG minutes 

 Rob asked the elders to review the business meeting minutes before he posted 

them 

 Arden would like to tweak some wording 

 Some of the elders spoke of the meeting being very conflicted on the West Hills 

decision 

 Rob will change some of the wording in the minutes 

5) Betty Jo Steele will be speaking on September 20th  

 Brenda will lead the singing 

6) NCD survey updates 

 Outcomes in 2009 & 2011 were close to the same but 2015 dropped significantly  

 The way in which we picked those surveyed seems to have had an outcome on 

the results 

 Rob will be putting together a team to study the results and offer suggestions to 

bolster the weaker scores 

7) Arden requested prayer for an individual 

8) Finding a worship team from week to week continues to be a problem  

9) Focus Conference will be on Sept 14th thru 17th  (Monday – Thursday) 

10)  CE had a well attended meeting for the new workers this year 

 The Child protection policy has been started 

11)    Next Elder meeting will be October 12th at 7:00 pm 

12)   Dianne will do the next devotional 

13)   Fran closed in prayer 


